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Our global economy is going through a major transformation, from an
industrial economy, to a knowledge economy, rendering knowledge a
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primary factor in production. In this practical, real-world focused book,
expert authors Bill LaFayette, Wayne Curtis, Denise Bedford and Seema
Iyer come together to define and discuss knowledge work. A common
misconception claims that knowledge work is limited to high-skill and
technology occupations. The truth is that this growing field applies
across all aspects of the economy, which has critical implications on
not only macro-, but also micro-levels. As the nature of work is
changing, the functions of managing work must also change, as well as
our approaches to education and educational organizations. Through a
thorough exploration of the functions and structures required to adapt
to this change, as well as a close examination of the geography of
knowledge, this first book in the Working Methods for Knowledge
Management series helps leaders leverage knowledge to better serve
their communities, workplaces, and organizations. This practical book
serves as a guide for corporate leaders and managers, knowledge
managers, workforce professionals, policy makers, labor economists,
human capital researchers, and educators. It helps diverse audiences
understand the implications of this transformation and helps them
navigate this new economy.


